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THE BULLY 
Number 3 : 18 July 2012 

July is Literacy Month   

 
 

 

Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

 

Or Sgt-at-arms Dean, by 

10am by phone or email on  

9727 0236 or 0428 915 571 

deanandgail@hotmail.com   

 

Send Contributions & 

Information for the Bully 

to: 
dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au 

 

CELEBRATIONS      
 18 – 24 July 2012 
 

BIRTHDAYS PARTNERS’ Birthdays WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES 

Bruce Lynch 18/7  Debbie Paini  23/7 N/a N/a 

Kim Rudd  21/7    

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed,  25 July  2012 

 

 
MONTHLY  KEYNOTE  SPEAKER ; GLOBAL  ISSUES 

 

 

Michael Lishman-  corporate lawyer, 

managing partner Clifford Chance.  Michael is also 
1977 Rotary Exchange student, Havard graduate, 
Acting Chancillor Curtin University.  See flyer p  
 

Topic; GFC, Globalisation, China and their 
relevance to WA. 

Members enourgaed to bring a friend $27 pp RSVP Mon 23 July 

Quote of the week:  You can give 
without loving but you can’t  love  without 
giving. 
 
 
 president ‘s absence due to virus , of the natural ,non 
technological  nature,  
A comical meeting, with President Stephen in virtual presence on 
skype, but having a natural virus, the flu!  Get well soon. 
. 

 

SBRC   supports  local  special 
needs  education  centre . 
A project of PP Glenys , SBSEC advocate 
and spokesperson, Naomi Amat, gave us 
a run down on some of the exciting 
technological developments in education 
for  students with special needs. 

 
Continued on page 3… 

  
 

ROTARY CLUB of  SOUTH   BUNBURY(INC) 
 

Glenys presents cheque to Janet  

http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/
http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/
http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/
mailto:deanandgail@hotmail.com
mailto:dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au
http://www.freevector.com/site_media/preview_images/FreeVector-Champagne-Party.jpg
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Other Guests 
Welcome Jan Sinclair to dinner. 
 

Correspondence 
Regretfully,  Mree Keady-McCallum has resigned.  Maree recently reported a  change in her 
work hours which impacted on  attendance at meetings. Whilst she thought this would 
resolve itself, this has not happened. She enjoyed her short time  with us and we thank her 
for her valuable contributions over the past year. 

 
PP Glenys, reported two letters in response to money spent during her presidency.  Our 
commitment to send $100 per member to support the Rotary foundation was acknowledged 
by the foundation.  We were congratulated as being one of the best in terms of support for 
their projects and we should be  genuinely proud of our efforts which assist research in 
health.  
Roger Veen acknowledged the support of $3000 for Rotary youth exchange.  We had a 
number of candidates this year with  Rose Kerr  being successful.  Rose is on her way to 
Brazil thanks to our sponsorship. 
 

Administration 
Ben reminded members of a board meeting tonight at Davis Keyser’s office. 
Next week’s speaker is a Key note address with MICHAEL LISHMAN , bring a friend.  This 
will be about global economic issues. 
 
Sundowner on 27 July at Roger Veen’s place.  We need  at Sundowner for  August- any 
takers see Ben.  
 
With our current president at home with the flu, Naru talked about the need for vaccination 
and wash your hands.  He reiterated that this was for community reasons as well as 
personal benefits.   For over 65’s vaccination is free. 

 
Fines  

 

John Carey carried the box.  Apparently the ‘boys’ have a ‘Goodies’ ( as in the 
TV show many years ago) luncheon this week  and he forgot it was dry July. 
 
Complaints from John Gillingham , some members attended  a recent 
meeting,  thinking it was a breakfast meeting and stayed  there till 1 am.  
 

Murray Harris was in trouble with his wife because his mobile phone went off during church. 
So he turned it off., and the rest sounds like an episode from the goodies!. Days went 
by….Helen was trying to ring him and could not get hold of him so she drove out to the 
paddock, where he was working.  She got bogged, of course the mobile was off so he 
couldn’t help.  Eventually he was informed. He got the tractor out and he got bogged. Moral 
of the story; leave your phone on , but leave it in the car !  
 
Ray Philp in the paper again.  Self appointed DR Morris fined Naru because he believes  
alcohol stops the flu!    
 
David K’s  wife is out of town so he is looking for a free meal but he also has  the flu so don’t 
invite him.    
 
Zaki sneezed during the meeting - don't go around his place either! 
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Competition 
85 tickets sold tonight- well done!   
On this day ……Nelson Mandela was born….In  1873' William Gosh named Ayers rock…. 
Big fire in  Rome …. 
 David Geyser ( oh sorry,  Keyser) was disappointed he won the raffle in  dry July – he was  
hoping for wine – he  has a meeting tonight.  There is no accounting for  accountants !!!!! 
Gordon Golby  also won chocies.  Controversy over third place Sandro  and John had the  
same ticket number. 
 

South  Bunbury Education Support Centre   continued from page 1 

 

The centre caters for children from the southwest 
region with quite severe intellectual disabilities.  
One project involves  early intervention with some 
main streaming/ inclusivity prior to year 1 which has 
been successful in socialising students ready for 
formal education. For some of the older students 
technology such as  iPad/ smart board  have meant 
students can now communicate what they know 
and  request their needs using the  touch pad 
technology. This has increased engagement and  
motivation, because it is interactive.  
 

Other life skills projects include, sail into life, riding for disabled, cooking, shopping, and 
learning to swim.  
PP Glenys presented a cheque for $2000 to Janet. ' Bruce thanked Janet and Naomi for 
their passion and  dedication to the centre.  Naomi has been a voluntary advocate but was 
recently admitted to chair of school council SBSEC.  Janet Stokes, Principal of SBE,  taught  
David Keyser in her first teaching appointment in Narrogin , no tales out of school though. 
 

Some Gossip  
Murray Connop on a grazing diet has to eat every 2 hours- he's lovin’ it and losin’ it! 
  
Ian Robertson attended a wine tasting event on the week-end , he learnt  how the shape of 
the wine glass changes the taste of the wine.  He was dinkum too- may be drank more than 
he tasted! 
 
Kim Rudd is enjoying a significant birthday (70  years young) on the Gold Coast with family. 
 
Bruce Lynch’s birthday tonight- happy birthday, Bruce. 

Amendments to the DISTRICT DIRECTORY 

1. Joe Byl RC of Kenwick and Assistant Governor please amend Business Contact on page 
184 to 9256 1129 
 
2. Wayne Milnes RC of Rockingham and District Secretary please amend Home telephone 
Number on page 187 to 9528 3036 
 
3. Rod Style RC of South Perth – Burswood has agreed to be the District Chair for 
Shelterbox Australia contact details as follows 
     email: rodstyle@iinet.net.au 
     Home Telephone 9277 5050 
     Mobile Telephone 0417 918 024 

  

mailto:rodstyle@iinet.net.au
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Information for this week (see flyers at end of Bully) 

 
1. Invitation to visit a new eclub for make-ups 
2. Invitation to the Rotaract Ball on 19th August 2012, cost is $130 pp and includes Drinks 

 

Condolences 
The club extends its deepest condolences to Paul and Janae Brandis at the sad loss 
of their 11month old baby. Apart from being  Kevin and Leilani Eagles' nephew, Paul 
has helped our club out on a number of occasions and we extend our sympathy to 
Kevin, Leilani and family during this difficult time.  We will be collecting donations 
from members to donate to SIDS & Kids WA. 

Reminders: 
11 Aug Black Tie Ball 
25 Aug Mike lishman guest speaker 
21 Nov DG Bob Cooper visits 
 
 

 
 
 

Responsibilities  

for the next fortnight! 
 

Duties: July 25
th

  August 1st 

Host & Grace Don Spriggins Don Spriggins 

Properties Wally Jones Wally Jones 

Properties Cedric Getley Cedric Getley 

Reception Stewart Binnie Stewart Binnie 

Reception Morris Johnston Morris Johnston 

Introduction Neil Sinclair Neil Sinclair 

Thanks Rod Downe Rod Downe 

Ticket Sales Terry  Paini Terry  Paini 

Fines Glenys McDonald Glenys McDonald 

Raffle Spinner Len Andel Len Andel 
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